
The RCE of the FSC Mauritius in collaboration with the OECD, thank you for attending the hybrid 

workshop on “Promoting good corporate governance” on 18 & 19 May 2023 at 13.00-15.30 

hrs (Mauritius Time).  

 

Please complete this 2-minute survey to provide us with your valuable opinions which will enable 

us to improve for our future events.  

 

The feedback form can be accessed on your Hubilo profile:  

 

https://events.hubilo.com/promoting-good-corporate-governance  

 

All data collected will be kept confidential.  

 

Should you face any difficulty or have any query, please feel free to contact us on 

rce@fscmauritius.org or on (+230) 404 5652 or (+230) 403 7000 (Ext.7367). 

 

 

                                                  Stay connected with the RCE 

 

 
 

https://events.hubilo.com/promoting-good-corporate-governance
http://www.linkedin.com/in/regional-centre-of-excellence-mauritius-rce-992ab7210
https://twitter.com/RCEMauritius
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC54O8vn9AO-r-6deEgclEew

